
From: Mayer, Doug
To: Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/8/2013 5:17:03 PM
Subject: RE: Quote regarding the Georgetown Executive Order

Got it thanks.

From: Veldran, Katherine
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 5:17 PM
To: Mayer, Doug
Subject: Quote regarding the Georgetown Executive Order

This is exactly what Georgetown needs, and we couldn't be more appreciative of the Governor's focus on our city and
her attention to our people after this devastating fire. As she said when she toured the damage, Historic Georgetown 
will rise again, and what Governor Haley has done today is hugely important in making that happen.

Senator Ray Cleary and Senator Yancey McGill

Katherine F. Veldran
Legislative Liaison | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
O: 803-734-5124 | C: 803-767-7583
KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov
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